
 
 

 

 

 

23rd  October 2023 

 
Burton Borough School 

Audley Avenue, Newport, Shropshire TF10 7DS 

Tel: 01952 386500 Email: burton.borough@taw.org.uk 

Web: www.burtonborough.org.uk Twitter: @BurtonBorough 

 

Acting Principal: Ben Morgan

 

 

 

Dear Families, 

 

Last week we sent out a letter inviting all families to an information session which will be 

presented by the Learning Communities Trust (LCT).  This will be to provide information, answer 

any questions parents may have with regard to BBS joining the Trust, and what this will mean 

for the school moving forward. 

 

The original session will still be on Monday 6
th November from 4.00pm – 5.00pm, however, due to 

parental feedback and demand, we will now be holding a second session on the same evening 

from 6.00pm – 7.00pm.                   

 

If you would be interested in attending either session, could you please complete the following 

form: https://forms.office.com/e/CgN2BBg48s Alternatively, contact Anna Bailey via email at the 

following address to show your expression of interest anna.bailey@taw.org.uk .   

 

If you have already replied to the 4.00pm session, and are happy to still come at that time, you 

do NOT need to reply again. 

 

We look forward to meeting you at this event.  

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 
Ben Morgan John Sullivan Jane Hughes 

Acting Principal Chair of governors CEO LCT trust 
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